
August 4 - 6, 2017Weekend

Miami-Dade School Board Member Perla Tabares Hantman’s proposal to promote this 

holiday to families was unanimously agreed upon by her School Board colleagues at 

their April 2017 meeting.

For a number of years, the Florida Legislature has authorized sales-tax-free days for basic school supplies in 

advance of the opening of a new school year. The 2017 sales-tax holiday is a 3-day event beginning at 12:01 a.m., 

Friday, August 4th and ending at midnight Sunday, August 6th. No Florida sales tax or local-option tax will be 

collected during this time on sales of clothing, footwear, and certain clothing accessories selling for $60 or less per 

item, on certain school supplies selling for $15 or less per item, or on personal computers and related accessories 

purchased for noncommercial home or personal use and priced $750 or less.

SAVE ON:

Clothing, Footwear • Certain Clothing Accessories • Certain School Supplies 

Certain Personal Computers and Related Accessories
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For more information about the sales-tax holiday, scan the QR Code or visit the website listed below.

Back-to-School

http://floridarevenue.com/backtoschool/Pages/default.aspx

